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 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for HB1758 directs county assessors to use on-ground site inspections 

or aerial image overlays for conducting real and personal property valuations.  

 

Prepared By: Quyen Do  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1758 in its current form deals with county assessments of real or personal property.  Such 

changes could lead to more accurate assessment of local property taxes; however, the measure 

does not impact state revenues or state taxes.  For this reason the measure is not anticipated to 

have a direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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